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Delinquent Audit Responses
The Montana Single Audit Act was established to help ensure that Montana local governments provide 
transparency and accountability to their taxpayers.  The Act requires that all local governments review the 
contents of their audit and within 30 days notify the Local Government Services Bureau in writing as to what 
action they plan to take on any deficiencies or recommendations contained in the audit report. The following 
local governments are over 60 days delinquent in notifying the Bureau of their corrective action plan: 


